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  Prime detached chalet of 500sqm in heart of Morzine  

Price : 1 886 400 €

Reference 3977

Morzine
Chalet
Habitable Area 500 m2

Description

 Prime detached chalet of 500sqm in heart of Morzine.  An amazing opportunity to purchase a substantial chalet in the heart of
Morzine centre. A rare chalet to the market to be in such a prime position with a large rear garden on a superb plot of land.
The chalet is located on a small side road in a tranquil part of Morzine just 300m from the centre. This area has often been
regarded as the most prime area of Morzine given its accessibility to the centre and amount of sun it receives.  The chalet sits
back away from the road with car access to the rear with a double garage. The ladn to the rear of the chalet is currently
overgrown but with a bit of work this could provide a superb garden of some 300sqm.  The chalet itself is built over 3 main
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levels. It is of concrete construction throughout including all floors which provides the ability to change and adapt the chalet to
your personal choice. Each level is around 170sqm which provides a Gross area of some 500sqm. Once we have taken the
area out on the top floor which is under 1.8m in height you would still have around 425sqm of habitable space. This does not
include the double garage or the vast amount of storage in the basement level.  The potential for this chalet is immense. It
already commands the perfect position with the large garden but does need a full renovation to reach the potential it so
deserves. Floors can be removed to allow huge double height areas to the living areas together with the addition of more
glass.  Without a doubt this is the one of the most exciting properties to come to the market.  For more information or to visit
please contact us at Morzine Immobilier.  The natural geographical risks to which the property is exposed can be consulted on
the website www.georiques.gouv.fr.

Important Notice

Morzine Immobilier, their clients and any joint agents give notice that:

(1) They are not authorised to make or give any representations or warranties in relation to the property either here or
elsewhere, either on their own behalf or on behalf of their client or otherwise

(2) These particulars do not form part of any offer or contract and must not be relied upon as statements or representations of
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fact. They assume no responsibility for any statement that may be made in these particulars.

(3) Photos etc: the photographs show only certain parts of the property as they appeared at the time they were taken. Any
areas, measurements or distances are approximate. The text and plans are for guidance only and are not necessarily
comprehensive.

(4) Regulations :It should not be assumed that the property has all the necessary planning, building regulation or other
consents and Morzine Immobilier have not tested any services, equipment or facilities. Purchasers must satisfy themselves by
inspection or otherwise.
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